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    1  Egyptian Fantasy  4:41  2  Dear Old Southland  6:19  3  St. James Infirmary  3:52  4 
Singin' The Blues  5:40  5  Winin' Boy Blues 6:42  6  West End Blues  3:52  7  Blue Drag  4:22 
8  Just A Closer Walk With Thee  5:11  9  Bright Mississippi  5:08  10  Day Dream 5:27  11 
Long, Long Journey 4:51  12  Solitude  5:31    Allen Toussaint  - Piano, Vocals  Marc Ribot -
Guitar (Acoustic)  Brad Mehldau - Piano  Jay Bellerose – Drums  Don Byron – Clarinet 
Nicholas Payton – Trumpet  Joshua Redman - Sax (Tenor)  David Piltch  Bass (Upright)  Jay
Bellerose - Drums, Percussion    

 

  

The Bright Mississippi stands alone among Allen Toussaint albums. Technically, it is not his first
jazz album, for in 2005 he released Going Places on the small CD Baby-distributed Captivating
Recording Technologies, a label run by his son Reginald, but for most intents and purposes --
and for most listeners -- The Bright Mississippi might as well be his first foray into jazz, since it's
the first to get a major-label production and release as it's a de facto sequel to Toussaint's
successful, high-profile, 2006 duet album with Elvis Costello, The River in Reverse. Like that
record, The Bright Mississippi is produced by Joe Henry, who has a knack for a sound that's
clean yet soulful, one that lets the music breathe but still has heft to it. Henry teams Toussaint
with a cast of heavy hitters -- including clarinetist Don Byron, trumpeter Nicholas Payton,
guitarist Marc Ribot and, on a track a piece, pianist Brad Mehldau and saxophonist Joshua
Redman -- to support the pianist on a run through jazz standards ranging from Duke Ellington
and Django Reinhardt to Louis Armstrong and Thelonious Monk, whose 1963 classic provides
the album its title. Everybody has a little bit where they shine, but this is thoroughly Toussaint's
showcase, a place where he can ease back and string together New Orleans jazz and R&B in
his own elegant fashion. And what impresses most about Bright Mississippi is that although
straight-out jazz is uncommon in Toussaint's work, this neither feels unfamiliar or like a stretch.
His signature runs and smooth grooves can be heard throughout the album, but the relaxed
nature of the sessions makes it easier than ever to hear what an idiosyncratic, inventive
instrumentalist he is, and that is a quality that's more evident upon repeated plays. Upon the
first listen, The Bright Mississippi merely seems like a joyous good time, but subsequent spins
focus attention on just how rich and multi-layered this wonderful music is. ---Stephen Thomas
Erlewine, Rovi
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